

**International Rescue Committee** 122 East 42nd Street New York, NY 10168-1289 1-855-9RESCUE

Rescue.org

September 5, 2022

Ethiopia & Eritrea Rpcvs 1634 Martha Ter. Rockville, MD 20852-4134 եկրդեփրկերիկիկիկիսնրկրկակիրիկիկիկի

Dear Randy,

On behalf of everyone at the International Rescue Committee, please accept my heartfelt thanks for your generous gift of \$3,600. It is only with the support of compassionate partners such as you that the IRC can help so many uprooted people—not just to survive conflict or disaster, but to recover and regain control of their futures.

Your generosity enables the IRC to respond quickly and effectively when disaster strikes, providing water, shelter, sanitation, health care and other lifesaving assistance. And with your support, the IRC can remain for as long as it takes to help refugees and other displaced people regain stability in the aftermath of an earthquake or civil war—and move toward a more secure future.

With nearly 80 million people displaced by war and persecution—more than at any time in recorded history—your generosity is especially appreciated. Thank you for being an important part of the IRC community and for your commitment to ensuring that the IRC will continue to be here for humanity.

Sincerely,

David Miliband President and CEO

an lilis

## GIFT RECEIPT

**Gift Amount Gift Date** 

Designation

**Please Note** 

\$3,600 8/16/2022

Ethiopia

This will serve as the International Rescue Committee's receipt to you, please retain it for your records. The IRC confirms that we did not provide you with any goods or services in exchange for your generous gift. Your gift is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law. Please be advised that the Gift Date indicated on this letter represents the date IRC uses for internal recording purposes and may differ from the donation date you are required to use for tax purposes, if applicable.

